
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 5, 2023 

- AGM – Today, Sunday March 5 – online and in person at 12:00 pm. The 

AGM booklet is attached to today’s service email. The link is also in the 

email. 

- Wednesday, Mar.8: Coffee and chat – online at 11:00 am. This is a 

wonderful opportunity to gather and discuss, share, ask, and just have a 

pleasant hour of fellowship. All are welcome.  

- Saturday, April 8 - Diocesan Easter Vigil Service at 8pm at All Saints' 

Cathedral. If you would like to volunteer to help with serving or reading, you 

can forward your name and contact information to Sarah Kemp at 

Assistant@edmonton.anglican.ca.  

-Tax receipts – The tax receipts for 2022 are now ready. Those attending 

in person services will find them in their mailbox at the church. All others 

will be mailed out. 

- Faithful Giving - We are blessed that God has gifted us a beautiful, 

caring, inclusive community here at St. Peter’s. As grateful and faithful 

recipients of this beautiful gift of community, we also have to play our part. 

If you are able, please remember to donate to St. Peter’s by dropping off a 

donation to the church or by mailing a donation. Thank you. (Cheques 

should be made out to St. Peter’s Anglican Church Edmonton) 

- A reminder that even though we have loosened the bonds and 

restrictions of CoVid, it is still a very present reality in our province. When 

we are congregating, either at a service, a meeting, or at coffee, let us be 

aware of other’s level of comfort and safety. Remember, we are still 

strongly recommending the use of masks. Thank you for your 

consideration and care for everyone. 
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